
 Solano Community College                      

Human Services Program Advisory Board E-Minutes 

(previously scheduled face to face March 9th, 2016 meeting) 

 

Consultation with:  Katherine Schwartz, Laura Kelly, Dorothy Laney, Marianne Flatland, Saki 

Cabrera 

 

 

I. BAC discussed with Katherine.  Supports behavioral interventions and added 

requirement for students to understand development from a biopsychosocial 

perspective.  Discussed site visit to Aldea to include and Q&A with providers. 

II. Mental health services discussed with Dorothy Laney.  Recommends increase of mental 

health services at SCC.  Discussed utilization of presenters from the Speakers Bureau 

and creation of a NAMI support group on campus.  Will propose the recommendation to 

THC. 

III. Discussed substance use with Laura Kelly. Confirmed the integration into CCAPP. 

Importance of recovery and challenges with site compliance and supervision. Agrees 

that without enough dedicated professionals to devote to the certificate that we should 

wait until we are able to hire a full time person to implement a certificate, although the 

need is evident. 

IV. Ongoing consultation to continue via telephone and email over the semester was 

encouraged given busy schedules and efficiency in outcomes.   

V. Advisory Board members will be notified of the next face to face meeting proposed for 

fall 2016.  


